Essex Conservabtion Commission
December 2, 1997 - Minutes

Present: Edwin Perkins, Chairman, Robert Brophy, Peter
Perrigo, Thomas Prentiss

Meeting called to order at 7: 40 p.m.

A reguest for a Certificate of Compliance for the property of
Stewart Doody, 138 Western Avenue, D.E.P, File Number 21-139, was
submitted to the Board. The Notice of Intent had been filed for
the construction of a garage with grading. Perrigo reviewed the
site and felt the project was in order.

Perrigo moved to issue a Certificate of Compliance to Stewart
Doody, 138 Western Avenue, certifying that work regulated by Order
of Conditions, D.E.P. File Number 21~139, has been satisfactorily
completed, seconded by Prentiss, with the Board voting unanimously
in favor.

The Board reviewed the plan for John Kotch and Vincent DeMore for
drainage for a driveway to properties on Belcher Street, to
determine whether the work that has been done compares to that
shown on the plan.

Lot 4, Apple Street - Perkins said he viewed the site and found two
drainage ditches across the street from the proposed project, and,
therefore, told the applicant te have a botanist determine whether
they were significant under the Wetlands Protection Act. Perkins
felt he could not make the determination from the vegetation that
was there,

Perrigo moved to accept the Minutes of the meetings of November 4,
1997, and November 18, 1997, seconded Prentiss, with the Board
voting unanimousliy in favor.

Brophy told the Board that the Open Space Committee would like a
member of the Commission to visit Centennial Grove with them, as
they would like to creat some footpaths in the area. They will be
meeting on Monday, December 8, 1997, at 8:00 a.m. Perrigo said he
would try to attend.

Brophy moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Prentiss, with the
Board voting unanimously in favor. Meetin adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
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